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Oak Ridges Hospice to Begin Recruiting RN, RPN and PSW Staff for Hospice Residence 

 

Port Perry, ON: COVID has presented many challenges during the past year. As part of the ever-

evolving environment, Oak Ridges Hospice (ORH) and Saint Elizabeth Health Care (SEHC) have 

reviewed our proposed collaboration for using SEHC clinical staff at the hospice. As a result of 

this review, it was agreed by both organizations, that it would be in the best interests of our 

future clients for ORH to hire our nursing and personal support worker staff directly. 

ORH remains grateful for SEHC’s past and ongoing support as we begin to immediately initiate 

the recruitment of our own RNs, RPNs and PSWs.  Both organizations look forward to the 

opportunity to work together in other ways as we support people in their end-of-life journey. 

All current career opportunities can be found on the ORH website at: 

https://www.oakridgeshospice.com/careers  
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